
Town of Chaplin Notice of Receipt of Chaplin Elementary School Contracts: 

In accordance with Section 10-153d(b) of the General Statutes of the State of Connecticut, notice is 

hereby given that a copy of the Employment Agreement Between Chaplin Board of Education and the 

Principal of Chaplin Elementary School, effective July 1, 2022-6/30/2025 has been received and is 

available for public inspection in the Chaplin Town Clerk’s Office.   

Dated this 4th day of April, 2024 

Shari Smith 

Chaplin Town Clerk 

 

 


